
October 23, 2011

Allison Ferguson
Patagonia team/pro sales
Ventura, CA

Dear Allison:

On behalf of the USA Wildwater Team, I would like to thank you and the Patagonia organization for
helping us with our Team Uniforms in 2011. As you can imagine, we were delighted to be dressed in
Patagonia during the World Championships.

Thanks again to you and Patagonia for all of your support.

John Pinyerd
Chairman USA Wildwater
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John Pinyerd – Chairman
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